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Raszka Shelley

From: Clair Klock <klockclair@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:28 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Cc: Clair Klock

Subject: HB 3429 & 3430 testimony 3/26/2015

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR and I urge support of HB 3429 and 3430. I would like you to know 
that I have  in the past and still do use agricultural and forest chemicals, so am well aware of the 
important contribution these compounds make in the production of both agricultural and forest 
products  
These bills are important to restore confidence that state agencies are acting in the best interest of 
the public and not for the best interest of the timber and agri-chemical industries.  
It also would provide for a standard operating procedure to determine if complaints are warranted 
through chemical testing and evaluation by a trained technician. 
Thank you for your time.  
Clair Klock  
Klock Farm 
Corbett, OR  
  
 


